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To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to recommend Patricia Brandt for an elementary teaching position in your school district.  I was Patricia’s cooperating teacher during her twelve weeks of student teaching at Prairie View Elementary School in New Salem.  

Through observations, collaborations, and co-teaching, I feel that Patricia has exceptional strengths including organization in all aspects of her life, high expectations in the classroom, excellent communication skills, the ability to work well with students, parents, and coworkers.  Patricia is a very quiet and calm mannered person.  She is able to incorporate problem-solving techniques when faced with a challenge.  

In summary, I feel Patricia has the necessary qualities to be an effective teacher.  She is very dependable and highly motivated.  She is able to accomplish tasks with confidence and has a very positive attitude.  I highly recommend Patricia for this position, as I believe she would be an asset to your school. 

Sincerely,



Bridget Thompson
5045 County Road 137
Almont, ND 58520
(701) 391-9029
